





Winter Farmhouse

Ken McGowan was accepted into the 2021 CWS State Show! The juror was Stephen Quiller. What a beautiful piece! CONGRATULATIONS KEN!

March 2021 Treasurer's Report Cheryl Pennington

Beginning Balance: \$3,990.26 Income: \$35 new member

Expenses: 0

Ending Balance: \$4,025.26

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

SCWS Members,

Easter Sunday is almost here. Wishing everyone a wonderful Easter and Spring.

Things seem to be heating up with our members as they are being accepted into shows and selling pieces. So, the art world is looking good again since it has taken such a beating the last year. I look forward to getting back to our meetings. So, try to get to our first meeting back when we can have inperson meetings again. That will hopefully be in September. Lots of things to discuss and make decisions on. The lineup for the new board looks just like the one I sent last month. So, we can just vote by acclamation since we have only 1 member for each position volunteering. Anyone that would like to enter a negative vote just contact me. This is just the simplest way to do it since we cannot meet in person and we only have 1 person for each position anyway. I will officially announce the 2021 Board members next month.

President: Mary Cotner
Vice President: Coco Walker
Secretary: Linda Roper

Treasurer position will be overseen by the board.

Lynette Holmes: Board member at large.

Lori Ann Dickerman has agreed to keep managing

the website. Thank you, Lori. Everyone keep staying safe!

Mary Cotner SCWS President



SCWS APRIL Kudo's

Jesse Duran is showing his piece "Mika" at the "Birds of a Feather" Exhibit at the Art Center in Canon City.



Lori Ann Dickerman sold one of her pieces at the "Artist Gallery" in Canon City.

Cheryl Pennington sold a piece of her work at the "Blue Spruce" in Florence.

Mary Cotner sold one of her pieces at the "Artists Gallery" in Canon City.

Edmund Gallegos is showing work at the Pueblo Art Guild. His piece he is showing is titled "Sunshine, Lollipops and Poppies". Check it out on Facebook.



Ken McGowan had an accepted entry into the CWS State Show. It was the piece shown on the first page of the newsletter.

Ken is also really selling. Especially his Fish pieces that are very popular right now.



Keep sending me those "Kudos" I love sharing them with everyone